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WHO IS THIS LADY?

Miss Martha W. Coulling, one of the 
drawing instructors of the University in the 
past, was around to see Longwood 
University grow from a small institution of 
a few hundred women to one of the 
largest women’s colleges in Virginia of the 
time, with her 50th year teaching, in 1932, 
having an enrollment of almost one 
thousand women. 

After studying at George Peabody College 
and Teachers College, New York, Miss 
Coulling had served on the schedule 
committee for years and the vice 
president of the school. 

She has been a faithful asset to allow 
what is now today Longwood University to 
flourish and grow. 

WANT TO READ MORE?

Load 172 more comments of thank 
you letters to Miss Coulling...

WHAT HAVE PEOPLE SAID ABOUT HER?

❏ From Pauline W., a former student and now 
colleague- “will continue to be a strong influence in 
the lives of all who have had the privilege of 
knowing you.”

❏ From Tammie K., a family friend and colleague- 
“You have been generous in many ways, but most 
of all in that very worthwhile gift of yourself to 
students who needed sympathy, advice, 
encouragement, to your church, to the women of 
Farmville.”

❏ From S.C. Hatcher, a former pastor from Farmville, 
now working at Randolph-Macon College- “Please 
allow me to tell you how much your beautiful, 
consistent life meant to me while the pastor of the 
Farmville Methodist Church. I soon learned you 
represented the finest things and could be counted 
on to stand for them.”

❏ From Virginia B., a colleague- “The loyalty and 
cooperation you have given to this institution, to 
your profession and to me is an ideal that any 
teacher can strive to follow and I want to say to you 
now that it has been the finest influence on my 
career.”PAGE 1


